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  This Sunday,  
June 1, 2025,  

in our 10:00 a.m. worship  
service we continue our  

sermon series, 
“The End is the Beginning.”  

 
Sermon:   

“New Beginning” 
Acts 1:12-17, 21-26 

The Rev. Dr. Daren Hofmann   

Sunday Garden Worship  
June 1-August 31     

8:30 AM 
 

Bring a chair and  
Enjoy Sunday Worship 

 in the garden! 
 

In case of inclement  
weather, we will  

worship in the  
Sanctuary.  

 

Wednesdays in the Garden  
June 4-August 27 

6:30 PM   Fellowship 

7:00 PM   Bible Study 
 

Bring a chair, a snack, or  
light meal, and join the  

conversation! 
 

In case of inclement  
weather, we will meet in 

 Fellowship Hall.  

Pick a Parable! 

Volunteers   are      

needed to lead       

Wednesdays in the Garden 

bible study classes in July 

& August!  Sign up at the 

Welcome Desk. 

You are invited to wear the color RED in           

celebration of Pentecost Sunday next 

week, June 8th. 

Here is what we will cover 

the first two weeks during 

Wednesdays in the Garden: 

June 4 

“The Purpose of the  

Parables” 

Led by, Aileen Howard 

 

June 11 

“The Barren Fig Tree” 

Led by, Marty Kendrick  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We want to hear your voices! 
Sign-up sheets for Volunteer Opportunities to 

serve as Liturgist for the 8:30 a.m. Sunday  

Garden Worship, are available at the  

Welcome Desk.  
 

We will email the Script to you and also  
provide a printed copy.  

 

 

Volunteer Opportunities! 

We are looking for volunteers to 

join the Habitat for Humanity       

Interfaith Build for Unity teams. 

Teams of 6 people are needed on 

June 6 and June 7, from 9:00 a.m.-

2:30 p.m.  If you can help, please 

sign up at the Welcome Desk.  

June 6—7 9:00am—2:30pm 

Share your summer photos! 

Whether you are traveling or       

relaxing at home, we would love   

to see your summer photos and 

hear your stories.                    

Please submit photos to                                           

office@firstpresmuncie.org                        

in jpeg format.  

THANKS AND HAVE A       

GREAT SUMMER! 


